
Dear Co-Chair Smith Warner, 
 
Why does not one address the need for the State of Oregon to cut spending across the board rather 
than come up with just another angle to tax Oregon businesses.  Our business climate is so negative now 
and this only makes it worse.  Look to culturing more business opportunities for employment gains 
rather than continue  the business nightmare that gets worse with each legislative session.  Wake Up--
Vote NO on HB 3427!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Donald R  Susan M RAMSAY 
48680 Highway 78 
Princeton, OR 97721 
suemramsay@aol.com 
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